Acorn Class Newsletter- Autumn 1- September 2021Acorn Autumn Newsletter


Dear parents and careers, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you had a fantastic Summer! I am very happy that I get to spend the new school year with you all making the best memories. I have lots of exciting things planned for us all to enjoy!
Our focus question for this term is ‘I wonder what’s in the sky?’ We will learn about birds and their habitats. During this time, we will explore lots of different stories including one of my favourites- Owl Babies. We will also move on to discover all of the extraordinary facts about space; looking at the different planets and investigating how we know it is night time. This will be with key links to RE, focusing on the question ‘what is heaven?’ 
Reading



Our reading scheme of books is in the process of changing, so please bear with us to get reading books home to children! When they do bring a book home to read, please aim to read at least 3 times a week for 5-10 minutes at a time.

Reminder

Please make sure you pack spare clothes for your child daily. This is not necessarily for accidents, we also need them in case they get muddy or wet outdoors so please make sure your child always has spares. 
If your child requires their nappy/pull-up changing, please include these in your child’s bag as well as bags and wipes for us to change your child. 
We also advise that you make sure your child has their own water bottle each day.
Any questions?


If you have any questions or queries please ask me at drop-off or collection time. Alternatively, please e-mail or phone our school office and request a phone call.
Thank you, 
Miss Hodgson x 
